
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS STATEMENT (RFQ) 
PROFESSIONAL AIRPORT CONSULTING SERVICES 
MANKATO REGIONAL AIRPORT, MANKATO, MINNESOTA 

The City of Mankato, Minnesota (“City”) is requesting Statements of Qualifications from interested 
Airport Consultants for Professional Architectural/Engineering Services for Airport Development Projects 
for the Mankato Regional Airport (MKT). Professional, technical, and advisory services are needed for 
all phases of architectural and engineering (A&E) design processes and commissioning of a new Air 
Traffic Control Tower (ATCT) at MKT. 

The project may include assistance with grant management and reimbursement, architectural, civil 
geotechnical, structural, mechanical, and electrical engineering, or related services. 

The RFQ is available at the City of Mankato website below: 

https://www.mankatomn.gov/about-mankato/business/bids-and-request-for-proposals 

Interested parties may request paper copy delivery via U.S. mail. Inquiries regarding this notice should 
be directed to Jeff Johnson, Director of Public Works, by email at jjohnson@mankatomn.gov or by 
phone 507.387.8640. 

Hard and digital copies of the Qualifications Statement must be submitted no later than 3:00 p.m. on 
Friday, June 14, 2024. 
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